
Hello,  
 
My name is Karin Miller. I am a wife, mother to six, teacher and author of Faith in Action. I 
am writing to support HF 21, HF 26, plus any bill that will further limit and provide balance 
to the Governor's emergency powers. 
 
This is necessary because of the abuse of these powers by Governor Walz during COVID. 
He continually set in place draconian restrictions of our constitutional rights and freedoms 
based on false models and extrapolated false data.  
 
For example, in the fall of 2020, Walz extrapolated data blaming covid outbreaks in nursing 
homes onto students in school and in sports, even though he was the one to blame 
because he brought Covid patients into nursing homes.  
 
This blame on youth led to a second shut down of our schools, stay at home orders, a 
delay of youth winter sports, even requiring them to play while wearing masks once 
everything started up again in January 2021.  
 
Giver Walz' uncheck emergency powers led to incalculable damage to our young people's 
academic development and mental, emotional health.  
 
Thus restrictions must be put in place on the Governor's emergency powers sob these 
sorts of abuses can never happen again.  
 
Thank you for supporting HF 21 and HF 26, which will balance the Governor's emergency 
powers with the authority of the Legislative Branch. 
 
Sincerely, 
Karin Miller 
karin.miller8@outlook.com 


